
December 11, 2018 

Ann-Marie Norio 
Regional Clerk  
Niagara Region  
1815 Sir Isaac Brock Way, P.O. Box 1042 
Thorold, ON  L2V 4T7 
Ann-Marie.Norio@niagararegion.ca 

Sent Via Email 

Re: Process for Filling the Vacancy on Regional Council – Mr. Jim Bradley 
Our File No. 10.12.1 

Dear Ms. Norio: 

At its meeting held on December 10, 2018, St. Catharines City Council approved the 
following motion:  

That Council appoint Mr. Kelly Edgar to fill the vacancy on Regional 
Council, representing the City of St. Catharines; and  

That Council direct staff to advise the Regional Municipality of Niagara of this 
decision.

If you have any questions, please contact the Office of the City Clerk at extension 1524. 

Bonnie Nistico-Dunk, City Clerk 
Legal and Clerks Services, Office of the City Clerk 
:kn 
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